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We have made much progress in the Pine Ridge Civic Association in 2012 
 Developed Vision Statement: TO ADVANCE COMMUNICATION, COMMUNITY AND 

COMMERCE IN PINE RIDGE 

 Upgraded Website and new website address:  pineridge34108.com 

 Facebook page 

 Defined committee structure 

 Developed plan to improve pedestrian access at Carica South 

 Updated By-laws 

 Determined FPL underground service for south Pine Ridge not economically feasible 

 Ended year with over $6,000 in reserves 

 Reduced insurance premium significantly 

 Filled all 9 director positions 

 Researched signage at entry locations 

 Trimmed shrubs and trees along Trail Blvd 

 Reviewing  viability of Pine Ridge CERT (community emergency response team) 

 Established budget for 2013 

Goals for 2013: 

 Paid membership of 250 

 Website enhancements 

 Landscape projects installed 

 Newsletter communicated to Pine Ridge residents  via website and email 

 

 


